
North Beach Water District (NBWD) will hold a public meeting on December 16th, 2024. At our regular 

board meeting, NBWD will present the 2024 Water System Plan and evaluate and adopt Water Use 

Efficiency (WUE) Goals for 2025 -2035.   

The Washington Legislature passed the Water Use Efficiency Act of 1989 Which Directs the Department 

of Health to develop procedures and guidelines relating to water use efficiency. The DOH and 

Washington State Department of Ecology have developed levels of compliance that NBWD must meet.  

NBWD collects water data from every customer in our system and use it for a variety of reasons like 

evaluating system leakage, setting water use efficiency goals, evaluating past conservation efforts, and 

evaluating and implementing measures to meet goals. 

Please join us on December 16th, 2024, at 4:00 PM. We are located at 2212 272nd Street in Ocean Park, 

WA. There will be more information at this meeting about the 2024 Water System Plan, our Water Use 

Efficiency program and potential upcoming changes.  

 

 


